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September 19, 2019

For Immediate Release

As heavy rain and flooding continue throughout much of the Greater Houston area due
to Tropical Storm Imelda, The Islamic Society of Greater Houston (ISGH) urges
everyone to take all necessary precautions to remain safe and highly recommend that
you do not get on the roads unless critical. ISGH has over 20 locations that will remain
open during usual mosque hours, and we welcome anyone who needs to seek
temporary shelter from the rain.

Helpful Websites:
www.isgh.org/islamic-centers
http://traffic.noustontranstar.org/layers/

We ask Allah (swt) to ease the adverse weather situation in Greater Houston area
and keep us all in His safety, ameen.
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